
ACKNOWLEDGMENTS 

The Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade wishes to acicnowledge the 
work performed concerning this report under contract by Major (Ret'd) David Declerq. 

Mr. Declerq, for his part, would like to thank those who contributed advice and reference 
material towards the completion of this paper: Jim Hayes and Jeannette Ackroyd from the 
Canadian Firearms Centre, Department of Justice; BGen (retired) Ian Douglas; Col (retired) 
Douglas Fraser; Major Clark Beamish; Major Doug Eaton; and Lynda Watson, Alan Crawford 
and Bob Lawson from the Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade. 


